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Dear Parents/Carers  

 

Fundraising 

The Christmas shopping night was a success and we raised £260.00 which will go towards 

buy the children some new resources. We are putting together a Christmas Hamper Raffle 

which we will be selling raffle tickets £1.00 a strip to continue to raise money for the 

children. 

  

Policies 

All policies are available on our website and are updated regularly for you to access. 

   

News 

We are sad to say that Kim Jervis has decided to leave Pathways. We would like to say 

thank you for all your hard work and good luck in the future. The Nursery are doing a 

Sensory Christmas Party on Tuesday 19th December come along wearing Christmas clothes 

The Pre-School are doing a polar express party on Wednesday 20th December asking all 

children to attend the party wearing their pyjamas. The party days are free for all 

children attending but we just ask for a £2.00 donation. 

Please remember that funding ends Friday 15th December so if you require any childcare 

this week you need to book in. Also if you require any wrap around care for your child in 

the new year we re-open on the 2nd January 2024 but you need to book in. This needs to be 

done by Friday 8th December.  

 

 

 

Important Dates 

Friday 17th November – Child In Need Wearing spots 

Tuesday 5th December – Christmas Dinner Day 

Thursday 7th December – Christmas Jumper Day 

Friday 15th December – Funding Ends 

Tuesday 19th December – Nursery Christmas Party £2.00 donation if attending  

Wednesday 20th December – Pre-School and After School Christmas Party £2.00 donation 

if attending. 

Friday 22nd December – Tuesday 2nd January – Christmas Break 

Tuesday 2nd January – Re-open only if needed 

Monday 8th January – Funding begins 
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